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NEWS RELEASE
Arrest of Schenectady Police Officer

In the early morning hours of April 18, 2019 the Schenectady Police Department was contacted by 
Utica Police Department in regards to an arrest of a Schenectady Officer.  Detective Steven Nelson was 
allegedly involved in an off-duty altercation within the City of Utica, NY which ultimately resulted in his 
arrest, for a violation level offense.

The Schenectady Police Department�¶s Office of Professional Standards is currently investigating 
the incident in its entirety.

The following is a statement from Chief Eric S. Clifford in regards to the arrest:

�³The Schenectady Police Department prides itself on being professional, trustworthy, and 
transparent.  My expectations are that all of our officers conduct themselves as consummate 
professionals, both on and off duty.  While I do not condone the actions of Detective Nelson, I urge the 
public to continue to support and trust the Schenectady Police Department and its Officers.�  ́




